Dear All,

Life has been very different for Years 5 and 6 this week. While Y6 children along with Ms Thomas, Mr Santamaria and Ms Bakare have been at Broadstone Warren completing activities such as archery, climbing wall, a leap of faith and from what we understand, getting completely covered in mud! Others remained in school and have had a very varied week. They have completed challenges, made a fairground ride powered by electricity, completed science investigations and had a bake off making banoffee pies, with Ms Bourke's Gran to help us!

Harvest Festival

A huge thank you to everyone who has donated. We have an amazing amount of food to deliver and I am sure many families of Lewisham will be grateful.

Dates Next Week

Years 3 to 6 Disco – Thursday 17th **October:** Please remember to send back the forms with the £5 if you would like your child to attend. Disco is from 3.30 to 5.15pm

The Friends of Perrymount will be holding their annual general meeting at school on **Friday 18**th **October at 9am**. Everyone is welcome.

Year 6 class assembly on Friday 18th October at 10am.

Best wishes,

Christine Keen

Headteacher